

## Membership Committee Zoom Meeting Call of 2021 May 26

<b>Committee Name:</b>	Membership		
<b>Committee Chair:</b>	Sue Nutty, Nebraska	<b>Vice Chair:</b>	Chris Ottati, Pacific
<b>Minutes recorded by:</b>	<b>Chris Ottati, VC</b>	<b>Date/time of meeting:</b>	Wednesday, 5/26/21/ 5:00 PM PST

---

### Motions Passed:

None

<b>Number of committee members present: 4</b>	<b>Absent: 4</b>	<b>Number of other delegates present: 0</b>
<b>Committee members present (list all, including chair and vice chair):</b> Sue Nutty, Chris Ottati, Leslie Scott, Chris Colburn (ex-officio),		
<b>Committee Members Absent:</b> Jess Reilly (National), Steven Hall (National), Doug Sayles, Jill Wright		

---

### Agenda:

1. March meeting minutes
2. GTO edits on google drive ("GTO revised" is our latest version)
3. Chris O with information from Steve Hall (NO) and Sarah Johnson (NO)
4. Chris C update on LMSC, club and work-out group questions brought to the committee earlier (see previous email for summary)
5. FAQ - Doug
6. LMSC Development Committee request (previous email)
7. Other
8. Next meeting

---

### Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 5:04 PM PST

1. Motion to accept the Minutes from 3/31 was made, seconded, approved.
2. Review GTO edits

We went through each of the GTO screen. There are a few outstanding questions still for National. Sue will double check the links in these documents and also some of the tutorials.

Per Chris C., after we finalize our edits we will pass them on. Chris C. says that he wants to double check that what we are doing coordinates with the new system USMS is building.

3. Chris O – member email/ability to update.

Chris O. reviewed what she learned from Sarah and Steve. She will write something up on this topic, run it by Steve and submit it to this committee.

4. Chris C Update on LMSC, club and WG questions brought up to the committee earlier  
Deferred.
5. FAQ - Doug  
Deferred.
6. LMSC development committee – previous email

They want us to consider doing one of the Peer to Peer information calls. Do we have ideas? Possibly we come up with a list of “Most asked questions” to present. October may be a possible month for us as it would be in front of the next registration cycle.

7. Other:
  - New meeting day  
We decided to move our meetings to the 4<sup>th</sup> Monday of a month, same time. This way Steve Hall can join us.
  - Convention/annual meeting  
NO is looking at doing substantive meetings in August. We will have one more meeting before that annual Membership Coordinator meeting.

---

## **Tasks for the Upcoming Year**

---

### **Next Meeting**

June 28, 7 pm CST

The meeting was adjourned at. 6:09 PM PST

---